
 

 

Strategies to Support Students on the Autism Spectrum 
February 12, 2020 

4:00-5:00 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our new After School Parent Program informational sessions, the Pine Grove Area School 
District will be holding a presentation by Anne Grabowski from Intermediate Unit 29.  
 
A question and answer session will be held after the presentation. 
 
Where: High School Library 
When: 4:00-5:00 on February 12, 2020 
Light Refreshments will be served. 
Child care will be provided by the high school Child Development students. Please list only the names 
and ages of children that are in need of child care.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then! 
 
 

Please return this section to the Middle School Special Education Office by: January 29, 2020 
If this portion is not returned by the listed date then we will be unable to provide child care. If you do 

not require this service then you may RSVP after this point.  
 

Number attending: Adults ___  
Number of Children Requiring Child Care ___   Age of Children: __________  
Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________________ 
Student Name: _________________________________________ 


